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Hi Everyone. 
 
I’d like to welcome you to marshal’s news one, for the 2016 Jim Clark Rally. 
This year sees the event taking place over the weekend of June 4th – June 5th, 
based out of Springwood Park in Kelso. 
 
At the moment the exact format of the event is still to be finalised, however 
we are sure that it will be an outstanding weekend of motorsport. 
 
In order to make the event happen, we need marshals. (Lots of them!) Initially 
I am looking for marshals in all disciplines; timing, in-stage, sector, radio. In 
short everything! 
 
If you are able to help I would love to hear from you. You can register on-line 
at www.jimclarkrally.org  and you can email me using 
Lindsay.Burnip@jimclarkrally.org  .  
 
If you would like to volunteer as a radio marshal, please contact Norman 
Halcrow, Communications Officer, n.halcrow@bcs.org.uk ,(I would appreciate 
being copied in). 
 
Additionally,  if you have a first aid certificate, and would be willing to be listed 
as an in-stage first aider please could you let me know. 
  
Look out for ‘Marshal’s News 2’ which will contain up to date news and 
information about the event. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Lindsay Burnip 
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